
Hi Madame Chair and Amber, 
 
Thank you for asking the Vermont Medical Society to weigh in on this important issue. 
Unfortunately, I am unavailable at that time, as I am testifying in another Committee.  
 
Also, after checking with our physician and physician assistant membership we do not have a 
position on the use of suppressors. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jill Sudhoff-Guerin 
 


